
Hongkong Post to issue 2021 Prestige
Annual Stamp Album and 2021 Annual
Stamp Pack (with photo)

     Hongkong Post announced today (March 28) that the 2021 Prestige Annual
Stamp Album and the 2021 Annual Stamp Pack will be released for online
purchase through "ShopThruPost" (shopthrupost.hongkongpost.hk) from 9am on
March 31 (Thursday). Counter sale at all 37 philatelic offices will be open
from April 21.

     The stamp issues released by Hongkong Post in 2021 covered various
themes, ranging from momentous occasions, nostalgia for Hong Kong to
classical work. There was a rich variety of interesting topics, each
demonstrating the ingenuity of the designers, and had great significance,
capturing the attention of stamp collectors and the general public alike.

     As a collectible with exquisite designs and of great commemorative
value, the 2021 Prestige Annual Stamp Album, priced at $888, contains a
complete collection of special or commemorative stamps, stamp sheetlets and
souvenir sheets issued by Hongkong Post in 2021. The 2021 Annual Stamp Pack,
priced at $298, contains all special or commemorative stamps (except stamp
sheetlets and souvenir sheets) issued by Hongkong Post in 2021. The album and
stamp pack allow stamp enthusiasts to recall diversified themes and major
events in the past year, which are eye-pleasing items for true philatelists
to enjoy at leisure.

     Information about the 2021 Prestige Annual Stamp Album and the 2021
Annual Stamp Pack is available on the Hongkong Post Stamps website
(stamps.hongkongpost.hk) and the Hongkong Post mobile app.
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